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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 5, 
2014, at 8:30 p.m. in the second floor meeting room, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, Massachusetts 
on a Minor Amendment to the Planned Unit Development Special Permit application (#189) by 
303 Third Street Primary Condominium Amendment to PUD Special Permit 189 to temporarily 
reduce the approved amount of parking by 200 spaces for a period not to exceed three years 
through the issuance of a Special Permit pursuant to Section 6.35.1 of the Zoning Ordinance 
allowing for the reduction of required parking.   
 
Copies of this application are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway.  The 
application is also available for viewing at www.cambridgema.gov/cdd/zoninganddevelopment 
under Current and Recent Special Permits.  Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Liza Paden at 617/349- 4647 TTY 617/349-4621, email lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 
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